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Message from the Head… 

Diary Dates… From the office… 

Tuesday 14th June - lunchtime 
PTA hosting Father’s Day shop for KS2 

Wednesday 15th June – lunchtime 
PTA hosting Father’s Day shop for 
Pre-school, Reception and KS1 

Monday, 20th June – Whole School 
School Group Photographs 

Tuesday 21st June 
Hinduism Day in school – Year 3 and Year 4 

Friday 24th June 
KS1 (Y1 & Y2) to Shepreth Wildlife Park (more 
information to follow) 

Monday 27th June 
PTA Cake Sale after school 

Friday 8th July 
Children’s school reports to parents / carers 

 

Please see attached Newsletter from the Early 

Intervention Family Advisor along with the 

Cambridgeshire Safer Schools Newsletter. 

Sun cream– as the warmer weather has 

arrived, please ensure your child has had sun 

cream on before they come into school.   

 

 

 

I hope you all enjoyed an enjoyable week away from school last week, and that Jubilee celebrations were 

successful! This first week of the half term is already at an end and we’ve had a busy time in school, as always. It 

was great to welcome the now-familiar faces back to school on Monday and to see the children settling quickly 

back into their routines. 

Our Year 6 children enjoyed their first swimming session on Wednesday, where lessons were delivered to allow 

the children to build on their existing skills. These sessions will take place each Wednesday morning until July 

13th. I am sure the children will represent the school with Excellence. 

We have experienced slight changes to our staffing this week. Mrs Gore-Rowe spent time at her new school and 

we welcomed Mr Ioannou to school. He has started some work supporting us with our curriculum delivery and I 

am optimistic for provision for the next school year. We are always thinking ahead, of course. 

Several people have asked about sports day this year. We do intend to host these events for all children, 

although a little closer to the end of term. I will confirm a date, but I am thinking of week beginning July 11th at 

this stage. Thanks for your patience. 

A reminder that our PTA will be running a Father’s Day shop on Tuesday and Wednesday lunchtimes next week. 

The deadline for payments is today, Friday 10th June.  

Finally, we are meeting next week to discuss the PTA Summer Fair. I hope that many of you have been in touch 

with the PTA already to offer your support, but there is still time to get involved. Please email 

fhpspta@gmail.com if you could support this event and help make it possible. 

 

With very best wishes for the week ahead, 

Richard Martin 

@fenhilp 
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